
Hannah Fas included as a finalist in Lawyers Weekly 30
under 30 awards 2022
28 April 2022
1 min. read

Congratulations to Associate Hannah Fas who has been included as a finalist in the Intellectual
Property category in the Lawyers Weekly 30 under 30 awards 2022. 

With qualifications in both Law and Applied Science (Biotechnology), Hannah’s STEM studies have
enhanced her critical thinking, analysis and research skills which allow her to relate to her clients who
appreciate her technical background and her ability to “speak their language”.

Achieving 30 Under 30 status offers finalists and winners the foundation for career progression, with
industry-wide recognition for professional competency all while highlighting a passion for the law and
a great dedication for personal advancement.

Winners are announced on Friday, 3 June – good luck Hannah! 

Please join us in congratulating Hannah on this exceptional achievement. 
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